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ASX Announcement 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF ROB MURRAY AS NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND 
CHAIR ELECT 
 
The Chairman of Metcash Limited, Mr Peter Barnes, today announced that Mr Robert 
(Rob) Murray has joined the Board of Directors. 
 
In announcing the appointment, Mr Barnes said, "It is with great pleasure that I welcome 
Rob to our company.  With considerable and broad based sector experience, including as 
former CEO of Lion and also Nestle Oceania, Rob's expertise, especially in retail, FMCG 
and his in-depth understanding of consumers will be a great asset to Metcash as we 
continue the company's transformation journey.   
 
"I am further pleased to be able to announce the Board's intention for Rob to succeed me 
as its Chairman following the 2015 Annual General Meeting on 28 August 2015.  It is my 
stated intention to retire from Metcash during my current term and I announce today that I 
have advised the Board that I will do so at the conclusion of the 2015 AGM.  Rob will 
spend the next four months as a Non-executive Director before assuming the role of 
Chairman following the 2015 AGM.” 
 
 
About Rob Murray 
 
 Chairman, Dick Smith Holdings Limited 
 Director Southern Cross Media Group Limited 
 Director Linfox Logistics Pty Ltd  
 Former Director Super Retail Group Limited 
 Former CEO (9 years) and Director, Lion 
 Former CEO (5 years) Nestle Oceania 
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For further information: 
Stephen Woodhill 
Group General Manager Corporate Affairs 
+61 (0)2 9741 3415 or +61 (0)413 318 455 
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